Bondi Junction Precinct Agenda

When the: 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm
Wednesday, 16th August 2006 

Where: Waverley Library 
Level 1 Theatrette


AGENDA
BJ UPDATE
Town centre manager Debra Dawson will speak on the Strategic plan, Westfield issues & an upcoming car boot sale.
BJ’s STRATEGIC PLAN 
– an early appraisal from our councillors.
LIGHT RAIL
all sides of the issues discussed. 
POLICE UPDATE from Constable Fiona O'Brien
GOGET the car share Programme update. See also http://www.goget.com.au
HOTELS UPDATE
RUBBISH DUMPING
BJ MARKETS 
SECOND HAND SATURDAY?
– a programme in place elsewhere to help the community and the environment
DA UPDATE
GENERAL BUSINESS

Please Note : We start at 6:30pm sharp and finish at 8.30pm sharp

MATTERS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MEETINGS
BONDI JUNCTION PRECINCT THE RESIDENTS' VOICE

HOTELS
Waverley Council conclusively rejected the Eastern Hotel’s bid for extended hours. The hotel appealed, and Council supported its residents by funding the defence. We await the end result. Meanwhile, the Grand Hotel is turning a small part of its premises into open air space to accommodate the new anti-smoking provisions. Several noise amelioration provisions apply & Precinct is seeking a “no noise increase” result. The Teagardens plans to expand the role of its beer garden; we have sought similar protections there. Precinct councillors have been actively involved in these processes, our thanks to them.

CAMPAIGN FOR QUIET!
For residents, BJ is still not working. We have been continually fighting for:
 No more roadwork & building work at night. Quieter now, but no promises. Recent repaving saw work stop at midnight, but still not good enough. Night work seems to be imposed on an increasingly random way, it’s time to bite the bullet with a coherent & public policy, hopefully supporting the needs of residents.
 “The Green Machine” has been moved from the library to Rowe St as an interim measure to reduce noise. This will be a great benefit to many, but not all residents. Residents still suffer. The full solution will only come when a later start time can be emplaced into the workers’ enterprise agreement. It must happen. All three ward councillors have been active on this issue, our thanks to them… but this is not yet fixed!
 Council has confirmed that it has started commercial garbage collection 15 minutes earlier in BJ. Another small backward step emplaced despite resident objection. Midnight-6am noise from private garbage contractors is a problem. Sydney City Council is taking action in their area and Mayor Main has written to them seeking details to explore options here.
 Westfield issues, both old & new, were raised by the Mayor in a meeting with the new manager in March. Following a reference from her, BJ centre manager Debra Dawson has been pursuing negotiations with Westfield.
To complain about noise, ring the Council Rangers on 9369 8000 or 0414 884 393 (ah). Email: rangerp@waverley.nsw.gov.au

BUS STOPS
Council staff is negotiating on having a second stop on the southern side of Oxford St (currently ‘set down only’) with different routes stopping at each. Also looking at making the Grafton St stop “set down only” as a trade off for restoring full service in Oxford St. Decaux bus shelters are being installed – they are not adequate for seating or shelter (the arrogance of shelters that don’t shelter is astonishing). Mayor Main tried to explore alternatives but failed to gain majority support.

